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WANTED: Detroit area Muslims willing 
to work for peace April 12-14

Muslims & Christians To Explore Conflict Transformation Together
DEARBORN, MICH. — The Muslim Peace Fellowship is inviting Detroit area Muslims to participate in a weekend workshop with Muslim & Christian friends where they will

• Learn skills for conflict transformation and cross-community bridge-building.

• Explore the Qur’aanic and Biblical roots of peacemaking.

• Develop meaningful relationships across religious lines.

• Gain new perspectives for analyzing global and community events and issues.

What? A joint Muslim/Christian conflict transformation training workshop, co-sponsored by the Muslim Peace Fellowship and the Baptist Peace Fellowship of North America

When? April 12-14, 2002 (Friday evening Maghreb through Sunday afternoon Asr)
Where? First Baptist Church of Dearborn & the Islamic House of Wisdom, Dearborn Heights

Who? A team of experienced MPF and BPFNA leaders and trainers will lead the workshop open to Muslims & Christians of all ages.

How much? US$50/person, including three halal meals, registration and training materials; Scholarships available

How do I sign up? Sign up online at www.mpfweb.org or contact
Mas’ood Cajee: mcajee@yahoo.com (209) 406-3070 

Eide Alawan: (313) 271-8573
Dan Buttry: dbuttry@mich.com (313) 277-7711

The Muslim Peace Fellowship, founded in 1994 and based in Nyack, New York, is a gathering of peace and justice-minded Muslims dedicated to making the beauty of Islam evident in the world.

P.O. Box 271, Nyack, NY 10611 • mpf@forusa.org • www.mpfweb.org
-30-
